MANOR PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL

Ulverscroft Road Coventry CV3 5EZ



Telephone: 024 7650 1736

E-mail: admin@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J O'Connor

19th January 2024

Parents' Evening Spring 2024 6th & 7th February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Parents' Evenings are an important event in the school year and provide you with an opportunity to discuss your child's current progress and achievements. The appointments this term will be held face to face in school.

You will be able to book this in the normal way via our online appointment booking system. This allows you to choose your appointment day and time with your child's teacher. Appointments can be made from today.

Please visit https://manorparkprimary.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your appointments.

Also, for our parents with children who access our SEN provision, Miss Holloway will be available on Wednesday 7th if you would like to discuss anything. No need to book with her, just drop in.

Please note that Mrs Kerrigan will be holding her parents evening on Monday 5th and Wednesday 7th due to her working pattern, all other teachers will hold their evenings on Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th.

Yours sincerely

School Office

Manor Park Primary School